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05/04/2023 

  
TO  

All Parents 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Updating of school medical records of your ward 
 
If there has been any change in your child’s medical history, as submitted earlier 
to the school, you are requested to meet the school nurse in the First Aid Room. 
 
 Kindly update your child’s school medical record (not the immunization) as soon 
as possible.  
 
If we do not hear from you in this regard, it will be presumed that there is no 
change in his/her medical history. Please note the updated information will help 
us in providing prompt medical assistance to your ward in case of any emergency. 
 
Those who are submitting the updated medical reports half yearly may do so in 
the months of August and January respectively. 
 
The Nursing Staff will be available from 7:30am to 1:00pm during Ramadan and 
till 3:00pm post Ramadan on week days in the school First Aid Room. 
 
 
With regards, 
 
 
Principal 
 
 


